Revelation Committee Meeting Minutes (16th Nov 2004)

1. Busking: Sarah suggested busking one weekend or afternoon next term, perhaps outside the Hawthornes or Wills building.  Need to phone council to check permissions.
2. Involvement:  Need to get more members involved in the choir, teaching songs, conducting, leading warm-ups etc…  Possibility of running a conducting workshop, or committee going on strike to force other members to lead warm-ups.
3. Social:  Only 1 social has taken place so far.  Any more social ideas would be welcome?  Amy is currently organising a social at the Chinese-karaoke restaurant on Park Street.  With enough people we can rent the place out.  It would be £10 for all you can eat including some wine.
4. Getting to know each other:  It might be a good way for members to get to know each other if we played a game instead of a physical warm-up some days.
5. Splitting up of tasks:  Helen is currently working too hard in running of the society.  She has agreed to delegate more to other committee members.  Amy has offered to take over sending of emails, and Shubhro will be taking over the website.
6. Hoodies:  Unfortunately, they won’t be available until next term.  There will be a choice of dark colours and printing will be in white.
7. Heating:  Having the heating on for 2 hours each rehearsal will be too expensive and may only leave us with £15 for anything else all year.  Sarah suggested therefore only having the heating on for the first hour.  We could also have an additional physical warm-up after the break.
8. Haribo:  cost of Haribo could be reduced if we bulk buy at a large supermarket.  Helen has offered to buy the Haribo.  It has been suggested to offer vegetarian sweets too, e.g. Starburst
9. Weekend away:  There will be another weekend away in Norwich (or possibly Bristol) from 4th-6th February 2005.  We hope to have a much better turnout, after the positive feedback from those who went this time.  There is also WIM (Week in March), during Easter holidays.
